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September 19, 1988

Dr. J, Nelson Grace
tm'miml Aministrator

REGION II UL

101 Marietta Street, N.W.

Atlanta, GA 30323

Dear Dr, Grace:

Per our meeting of today, I will appreciate receiving a copy of the Office of
Investigation's report related to Georgia Tech's Neely Nuclear Research
Center's activities,

I look forward to hearing fram you,

Sincerdly,

P, Credine
President

JRC/pmt



